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Staff Council Newsletter 

Welcome to the new academic year!  If you are as busy as me 
(which I’m sure you are!), you are probably wondering where 
the summer went!  Next week signifies the end of the summer 
and the beginning of fall.  The fall semester on this campus 
means a fresh start not only for our students, but for us as staff 
members as well.   
 
2009 marks significant milestones for the campus and the Staff 
Council.  The campus is celebrating its 40th Anniversary while the 
Council celebrates its 30th!  The progress and accomplishments 
over the years is the result of hard work and strong focused 
leadership of administration and members of the Council.  As 
we enter the new academic year, the Staff Council hopes to 
build on its success and focus on improving communication 
with all staff members.  Each staff member has been assigned a 
representative to the Staff Council.  The representative will 
contact you a few times a month with this Newsletter and other 
items of interest or concern to you as a staff member.  I hope 
you take advantage of the resources your representative can 
provide and contact him or her with comments or suggestions.  
If you don’t know who your representative is, please contact 
Karen Lee (klee2@iupui.edu or 4-2215).  Another way you can 
provide feedback is through our contact form 
(http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil/contact/feedback.html).   
 
Continued on page 2. 

Welcome Back!  

In this Issue: 
 

 Welcome Back! 
 Gerald L. Bepko Staff 

Council Spirit Award 
Winners 

 Nan Bohan Community 
Engagement Award Winner 

 Carol Nathan Staff Council 
Scholarship Winners 

 Ad Hoc TIME Committee 
 Staff Council Meeting Dates 
 Jagtag 
 IU Voluntary Benefits 

Program 
 Flyers … Lots of flyers! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Staff Council 
 

. . . . YOUR Voice! 
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Welcome Back Message (Continued from Page 1) 
 
While 2009 will be remembered for its success, we will 
surely see challenges in the coming year.  As you know, 
the university has had to cut budgets and change 
policies related to both faculty and staff.  The Staff 
Council is here to keep you informed and will be 
involved in matters of concern to staff.  The Staff 
Council hopes that you will stay diligent in watching for 
news affecting your role as a staff member, take part in 
professional development activities, and take advantage of the new voluntary benefits 
recently offered to you.  One of these benefits, short-term disability, is one that the Council 
has been working hard for many years to bring to you for your consideration.  In order to 
become an optional benefit in the future, a percentage of participation needs to be met 
during this enrollment period.  Please help us keep this benefit alive for those already here 
and for those yet to come. 
 
Thank you for your support of the work of Staff Council.  Let’s all move forward and make our 
impact! 
 
Sue Herrell 
President 
IUPUI Staff Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

[VOLUNTARY BENEFITS 
INFORMATION 
 
HTTP://WWW.INDIANA.EDU/~UHRS

/BENEFITS/VOLUNTARY.HTML]  

Congratulations to 
 

Kim Lewis 
Peggy Trittipo  
Ann Wells 

Wendy Wheeler 
 

IUPUI Gerald L. Bepko 
Staff Council Spirit 
Award Winners 

2009 

Congratulations to
 
 

Gloria Quiroz 
 
 

Nan Bohan 
Community 

Engagement Award 
 

2009 
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Ad Hoc TIME Committee 
 

The Staff Council Executive Committee has created an 
Ad Hoc TIME Committee under the Staff Affairs 
Committee.  The Ad Hoc TIME Committee will assist 
Staff in voicing their concerns with the TIME system and 
seek solutions which support accountability and best 
practices carrying out the vision, mission and goals of 
the university. (Bylaws:  Article 1. Purpose and Section B 
and C) This committee shall provide a channel of 
communication for staff regarding the TIME system with 
IUPUI administration. This committee will collect data 
which may be instrumental in advocating effective 
TIME policies supporting fairness between staff, co-
workers and supervisors.  This committee will collect data which may assist TIME 
programmers/administrators provide better functionality within TIME.   
 
The Ad Hoc TIME Committee encourages all staff members with concerns regarding the TIME 
system to utilize the following communication methods:   

 
1. The Staff Council website under “Contact Us – Submit Feedback” 

(http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil/contact/feedback.html)  
2. Via Campus Mail:  Karen Lee, Coordinator, Office of the Staff Council, UN 403. 
3. Ad Hoc TIME Committee Chair:  Christine Padgett, 1st Vice President, 

cepadget@iupui.edu 
4. Staff Affairs Chair:  Lee Stone, Member-at-Large, leestone@iupui.edu  

 
Thanks, 
 
Christine Padgett   
S T U D E N T  S E R V I C E S  R E P R E S E N T A T I V E  
 
1 S T  V I C E  P R E S I D E N T  -  I U P U I  S T A F F  C O U N C I L  
IU School  of Medicine 
Medical  Student Affairs  
Health Profess ions Programs 
Van Nuys Medical  Science Bldg, Room 259D 
635 Barnhi l l  Dr ive, Indianapol is ,  IN 46202 
http://medicine.iu.edu/hpp   
 
317-278-4752 (T)  |  317-278-4755 (F)  |  cepadget@iupui.edu 
 
 
  

Congratulations to
 

Nathaniel Spaulding 
Sueann Young 

 
Carol Nathan 
Staff Council 
Scholarship 

2009 

[The Ad Hoc TIME 
Committee will assist Staff in 
voicing their concerns with 
the TIME system and seek 
solutions which support 
accountability and best 
practices carrying out the 
vision, mission and goals of 

the university.] 
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Staff Council Meeting Dates 
 
September 16, 2009 · 3:00 p.m. · Ruth Lilly Learning Center (Riley Outpatient Clinic) 
October 21, 2009 · 3:00 p.m. · Ruth Lilly Learning Center (Riley Outpatient Clinic) 
November 18, 2009 · 3:00 p.m. · Campus Center, Room 409 
December 16, 2009 · 3:00 p.m. · Campus Center, Room 409 
January 20, 2010 · 3:00 p.m. · Campus Center, Room 405 
February 17, 2010 · 3:00 p.m. · Campus Center, Room 409 
March 17, 2010 · 3:00 p.m. · Campus Center, Room 409 
April 21, 2010 · 3:00 p.m. · Campus Center, Room 405 
May 19, 2010 · 3:00 p.m. · Campus Center, Room 409 
June16, 2010 · 3:00 p.m. · Campus Center, Room 405 

Staff Council Events 
 
Staff Council Meeting:  September 16, 2009 · 3:00 p.m. · Ruth Lilly Learning Center (Riley 
Outpatient Clinic) 
 
Staff Council Awards and Scholarships 
 
There are no awards or scholarships open at this time. 

 

 
 
Spotlight on Scotty’s Brewhouse 
http://www.scottysbrewhouse.com/  
 
Don’t miss this! 

 $6 lunch menu that includes your drink! 
 $10 all you can eat wings every Monday! 
 $2 mini dessert menu! 
 Awesome patio area with live music every Thursday! 
 Grab and Go – Fax in your order and pick it up! 

Want more information about what you 
can get with your Jagtag?  Follow 
Jagtag on Twitter and Facebook! 

Scotty’s Brewhouse 
1 Virginia Avenue 
 
(One block north of 
Conseco Fieldhouse.) 
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To:                 Full-time and Part-time Academic and Staff Employees 
Date:              August 28, 2009 
Subject:        New IU Voluntary Benefits Program 
  

 
  
Indiana University is pleased to offer the IU Voluntary Benefits Program, a new array of optional benefits available to all 
full-time Academic and Staff employees, and part-time (50% FTE or greater) appointed employees. (Some plans are also 
available to Graduate Assistants and Retirees.) Employees pay 100 percent of the cost for plans in the program; however, 
the group rates are more affordable than what one would pay as an individual, and premiums for most plans can be paid 
for by a single, after-tax payroll deduction.  
 
The program is administered by Marsh Voluntary Benefits (not associated with Marsh Supermarkets), and offers the 
following products:   
 

 Long-Term Care Insurance 
 Short-Term Disability Insurance (full-time Staff employees only) 
 Critical Illness Insurance 
 Vision Wear Program 
 Auto, Home, and Renters Insurance (enrollment available beginning October 1, 2009) 
 Home Mortgage Program 
 Identity Theft Program 
 Pet Insurance 

 
Special Enrollment Period 
September 1, 2009 to September 30, 2009 is a special enrollment period allowing employees to enroll in certain plans 
without proof of good health.  
 
How to Enroll 
The first opportunity to select Voluntary Benefits will be September 1, 2009. During the Special Enrollment Period, and 
anytime thereafter, employees can enroll in plans either online through the Personal Plans Advisor web portal at 
www.iuvoluntarybenefits.com or by calling 1-866-795-6272. The Personal Plans Advisor web portal will provide 
information on the process of selecting plan coverages, finding rates, receiving quotes, and enrolling in plans. (Note that 
enrollment in the Vision Wear Program is only available during the Special Enrollment Period, September 1-30. The next 
opportunity will be October/November 2010.)  
 
Brochure and Information Sessions 
An informational packet detailing coverage, enrollment, and eligibility requirements has been mailed to employees’ homes 
and should be received in the next few days. Information sessions and webinars, hosted by Marsh Voluntary Benefits, will 
be held throughout September. Visit www.indiana.edu/~uhrs/benefits/voluntary.html for specific dates and locations.  
 
Contact 
This program is administered by Marsh Voluntary Benefits (not associated with Marsh Supermarkets). Call 1-866-795-
6272 to speak with a customer service representative, Monday through Friday, from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. Eastern time.  
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The Staff Council Newsletter is published every Friday.  Articles or items for inclusion may be 
submitted to Karen Lee at klee2@iupui.edu.  Deadline for submission is Thursday at 5:00 p.m.  Let’s 
spread the word about Staff Council!  Permission is not needed to forward the Newsletter to others. 
 

IUPUI Staff Council 
http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil 

Indiana University-Purdue University Indianapolis 
620 Union Drive, UN 403 / Indianapolis, IN 46202 

Phone   317.274.2215 
scouncil@iupui.edu 

 
Karen Lee                                       Editor 
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You are invited to put on your walking shoes and join the Tour of the Times expedition of the IUPUI campus 
and its community. 
 
Expand your knowledge of the past, present and future of Indiana’s urban research campus during a guided 
walking tour of campus sites on Saturday, September 26, 2009. Tours are available every half hour from 10 
a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 
Tour of the Times is one of many campus activities being held as part of the yearlong celebration of IUPUI’s 
40th anniversary. 
 
As Tour of the Times community partners, neighboring venues invite you to catch a shuttle or walk over for a 
visit. For starters, you can ride into the Wild West at the Eiteljorg Museum, experience local African American 
history at the Crispus Attucks Museum, or retrace the filming of “Hoosiers” at the old Wishard Hospital. 
 
The guided campus tour is free. Some community venues may charge an entrance or special activities fee of $1-
$45. 

For details, including a complete list of Tour of the Times community partners, and registration, go to: 
http://forty.iupui.edu/tour . 
 
 
Date & Time: Saturday, September 26, 10 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
  
Tour Start/Shuttle Departure: IUPUI Campus Center, 420 University Blvd., Indianapolis  
 
Shuttle Destinations: Eiteljorg Museum, IPS Crispus Attucks Museum, Madame Walker Theatre Center, 
Indiana Historical Society, Indiana State Museum and Historic Sites, National Art Museum of Sport at 
University Place, Herron School of Art and Design, Wishard Nursing Museum (the old Wishard Hospital), and 
White River State Park. 
 
Fee: Guided campus tour is free. Some community venues may charge an entrance or special activities fee of 
$1-$45. 

See the flyer on the next page for posting in your area! 

The IUPUI Campus and Community 
Present 

 

Tour of the Times 
 

Celebrating Forty Years 
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IUPUI Black Faculty Staff Council 
 

1st Annual 
 

Thanksgiving Food Basket Give-A-Way 
 
The following food items are needed: 
Can Items:          Box Items: 
Corn            Macaroni & Cheese 
Green Beans          Corn Bread Mix 
Cranberry Sauce        Stuffing Mix 
Sweet Potatoes         Mash Potatoes 
Chicken Broth          Gravy mix [package/can] 
 
Fresh Items:          Desserts: 
Celery            Cake Mix w/Icing 
Onions            Brownie Mix 
Sweet Potatoes         Cakes 
Green Peppers          Pies 
 
Meat: 
Whole Turkey 
Whole Turkey Breast 
Whole Chicken 
 
 
 
Contact Information:   Co‐ Event Coordinator – Ruth Burns ‐317‐274‐2306 
Drop off location:  UN117 
 
Donations accepted until November 19, 2009 
 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
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